









MEMORANDUM
	

	



To:		Board of Commissioners
From:		Earlene Teaster, City Manager
Date:		May 27, 2022
Re:		Work Session
Pursuant to public notice, the Pigeon Forge Board of Commissioners will hold a work session on Wednesday, June 1st, 2022, at 3:30 pm in Meeting Room A at Pigeon Forge City Hall.  Although not limited to, the purpose of the work session is to discuss the following:


1. Review and discussion of a PILOT for Phase II of the International Residence Hall project located at 2955 Veterans Boulevard – Tim Berry

2. Review and discussion of the 2022-2023 Fiscal Year Budget.  
3. Other
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4. Adjournment


  
 
c:    Board of Commissioners
       Nathan Rowell, City Attorney
       The Mountain Press,  
       The Knoxville News Sentinel, 
       WSEV, WIVK, Sevier News Messenger
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